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  (202) 629-9320 

 

NCAE Announces ‘Diamond Anniversary’ for Upcoming 60th Annual Meeting of Members 

 

(Arlington, VA) The National Council of Agricultural Employers (NCAE) announced today the 

opening of registration for the 60th Annual Meeting which will be held February 13 – 15, 2024, 

at the Holiday Inn Washington Capitol in Washington, D.C. Each year, NCAE’s members gather 

in the Nation’s capital along with key leaders in the agricultural employment and labor 

communities from across the United States and around the world.    

 

“NCAE’s Annual Meeting is a must-attend event for agricultural employers nationwide as it 

offers an opportunity to interact with the Federal representatives that impact their farm and 

ranch operations as well as their daily lives,” said Michael Marsh, NCAE’s President and CEO.  

 

Attendees of NCAE’s 60th Annual Meeting will enjoy a special opportunity to celebrate this 

important anniversary in the organization’s history at the much-anticipated wine reception at 

the conclusion of the first day. The wine reception will feature delicious hors d’oeuvres and 

wonderful wines generously donated by Mercer Ranches.  

 

“Sponsorship opportunities are available for this event that reaches attendees nationwide,” 

said Marsh.  
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Details on the Annual Meeting and how to participate can be found at ncaeonline.org 

 

NCAE is the national trade association focusing on agricultural labor issues from the employer’s 

viewpoint. 
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